
Hello Colleen, 

Mark had requested that I send you an Alaska Yellow Cedar guardrail photo as an 
example to be included as part of the Sea Walk guardrail agenda item. After 
discussing with Michael, we agree that we don't have an example of the proposed 
guardrail to share. Unfortunately, the best I can offer is an annotated sketch of 
the existing rail. 

Thanks, 

Dan Tadic, P.E. 
Municipal Engineer 
City and Borough of Sitka 


